
The FY 2020 CLG priorities for grant funding are: 
 
 1.  Projects that increase public awareness of historic preservation and establish new 

     partnerships, particularly with local tribes and under-represented groups, to strengthen         
their local historic preservation program.  This year, projects that address the 
centennial of the 19th Amendment (women’s suffrage) and the 50th anniversary of the 
Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act are of priority.  Also encouraged are projects 
that install interpretive signs calling attention to significant historic places, and 
produce educational materials emphasizing historic preservation and that educate 
property owners about historic preservation laws and programs, especially about 
archaeological resources on lots with buildings.  

 
 2.  Projects that address the rehabilitation of historic properties and leverage funds and 
      resources.  Restoring and preserving defining elements of historic properties and 
      addressing sustainability of them are encouraged. 
 
 3.  Projects that update plans, review ordinances, create local registers, draft local tax 
      incentives, and determine design review guidelines.  Use of a consultant to assist in 
      addressing local historic preservation issues is encouraged. 
 
 4.  Projects that address survey and evaluation of properties.  Archaeological projects, in 

     urban and rural areas, and for prehistoric and historic sites, are encouraged.  Related to 
     this, projects that record information on traditional Native places and place names are 
     of priority.  

 
*The priorities are numbered for administrative reasons.  Grant applications need to clearly 
associate the proposed project with applicable priorities. 

 


